
SILENT AUCTION DONATION FORM 

 

 
Protect Our Homes and Hills is accepting silent auction items for its upcoming event on 
Saturday, April 16, 2016.  If you would like to provide an item(s) please let us know by Saturday, 
April 9th by completing this form and emailing it to ProtectYorbaLinda@gmail.com.  Donations 
are tax-deductible through our fiscal sponsor Hills For Everyone, which is a non-profit 
organization (EIN #95-3786751).  Thank you for your generosity and support to Protect 
Tomorrow. 
 
We are interested in a diverse array of items such as: 

• Artwork 
• Memorabilia 
• Vacation Rentals 
• Gift Baskets 
• Jewelry 
• Sports Items 

• Photographs 
• Gift Certificates 

(Teeth Cleaning, 
Hair cuts, 
Restaurants) 

• Experience-based 
activities  

• Tickets 
(Amusement Parks, 
Movies, Shows, 
Concerts) 

 
DONOR INFORMATION 
Please provide the following information so that we can generate a receipt for your donation: 

Name:  
 
 

Address: 
 
 

City, State Zip: 
 
 

Phone: 
 
 Email:  

 
DONATION INFORMATION 
Please provide a short description and basic information about your silent auction item: 

What is it?  
 
 

What is its estimated value? 
 
 

Is there an expiration date or terms of use? 
 
 

What are the dimensions? 
 
 

 
All silent auction items should be delivered to the Byrne’s home by Wednesday, April 13th to 

finalize silent auction preparations.  Please coordinate delivery by calling 714-970-1827. 

Learn More: ProtectYorbaLinda.com 

THANK YOU! 
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